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TERM DATES 
 

CHILDREN RETURN:  8th September 2021 

Autumn Term 1:   8th September to 22nd October 2021 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY:  25th October to 29th October 2021 

Summer Term 2:   1st November to 17th December 2021 

Our learning this term 
 

 

The children have been intrigued with the learning this term around 

life cycles and the environment. We have grown our own vegetables, 

sunflowers and beans and watched closely as our caterpillars 

transformed into beautiful butterflies, releasing them  once they were 

ready.  

 

We have been litter picking the gardens to make sure that our 

environment stays safe and inviting for the wildlife.  We have been 

talking about how to look after our planet and save energy; so you 

may find yourself being told to recycle, turn the lights off and not 

waste water!  

 

It has been a joy to see how much the children already know and want 

to change their habits to look after the planet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

It is hard to believe that we have 

reached the end of another school 

year; and what a year it has been! 

 

I would just like to take this final 

opportunity to thank you once again 

for all your support and co-operation 

through a really difficult year for 

everyone.  I hope that September 

brings us a little bit of normality back 

and we can get back to inviting you 

in for our festivals and events; we 

have missed you all this year. 

 

I am so proud of the way the 

children have all coped with the 

challenges they have faced with 

bubbles being closed at short notice 

and some being moved from their 

normal rooms.  They are a credit to 

you all. 

 

Sadly we say farewell to those 

children who are moving on to 

primary school.  Good luck to you all, 

take everything you have learnt with 

us and be amazing! 

 

I would also like to thank the staff 

team for their hard work and 

dedication throughout this year.  We 

say goodbye and send our best 

wishes to some members of staff 

who are leaving the federation, Amy 

from Peter Pan, Khoyrun from Cherry 

Trees and Paul our site agent.   

 

I also want to let you know that our 

teachers will be swapping schools in 

September.  Victoria Rempel and 

Tracy Fardell will be based at Peter 

Pan and Victoria Eve will be at Cherry 

Trees. 

 

Finally, I wish you all a very happy 

summer holiday.  Please enjoy the 

time with your families and we look 

forward to seeing those of you who 

are coming back in September.  

 

Julie Smith  

Executive  Head Teacher  


